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The BHGS Parents’ Association would like to say a BIG Thank You to all who attended the 

Ladies’ Indulgence Evening. The night was a great success with many mums, daughters, 

sisters and friends enjoying an evening of pampering and shopping. We raised an amazing 

£1540 at the event. Thank you for all your support, we cannot do it without you!  

  

By now your daughters should have brought home an envelope containing raffle tickets.  

Please buy/sell as many as you can and return the stubs and monies to the School Finance 

Office in the return envelope provided. The draw will take place on the 15th December so get 

your tickets in quick to stand a chance to win the £200 cash prize or one of the many other 

prizes. We welcome many more raffle prizes so if you or your company are able to donate a 

fantastic prize for the Christmas raffle, or any other raffles we may have at future events, 

we would be very grateful. Please contact the School Office if you are able to donate a prize.  

  

Our next big event is the Quiz Night on Friday 4th March. This is always a well turned out 

event so please save the date in your diary. Details will be sent out nearer the time.    

  

The PA is always in need of nearly new uniform. If your daughter has outgrown any of her 

uniform please donate it to the Parents’ Association. Uniforms can be handed in to the 

School Office.   

 Lastly, if you are interested in joining the Parents’ Association or are able to offer any of 

your time to help at future events please contact Delene Miller (Chair) 

miller40@hotmail.co.uk. We welcome your help, no matter how big or small. All monies raised 

are used to benefit all our daughters.   


